
 
#608 
MINUTES FOR THE MONDAY, NOVEMBER 21, 2022 FACULTY SENATE MEETING 

AT 4:00 P.M. IN UC COUNCIL ROOM 
 

Present: Allen, Almquist, Applegate (Landry), Athanasiou, Benedict, Brown C., Brown J., 
Charley, Cieminski, Cobb, Feinstein, Fleming (Berkley), Garrett, Gebhardt, Greene, , 
Kyle, Lee, Leonard, Levin, Muller, Parker, Pullen, Schuttler, Senbet, Schaberl, Stoody, 
Vaughan, Welsh, Wieben, Wiegand, Yu  

Absent: Dietz, Endres, Haddad, Iannacchione, Jensen, Mahovsky, Sileo, Zukiewicz  
 
1. Call to Order  
The meeting was called to order at 4:02 pm. 
2.  Approval of the November 21, 2022 Agenda  
Approved without objection. 
3.  Approval of the November 7, 2022 Faculty Senate Minutes  
Approved without objection. 
4.  Chair’s Report 

• Senbet asked Senate members to volunteer as Deputy Marshalls at the December 
graduation ceremonies. 

5.  Administrative Reports  
President –  

• Football coach, McCaffrey, was let go this week. UNC hopes to hire new coach in mid-
December. 

o J Brown asked if scholarships will still be honored.  
o Feinstein replied that transfer portal has changed college athletics, yet he cares 

about academics first. He intends to discuss this issue in new coach interviews. 
Raising the coach salary is also being considered. 

• Feinstein sent an email to the campus community on senseless acts of violence. This 
week’s three universities and Colorado Springs LGBTQ club incidents are very 
concerning. He is worried about the impact on campus, and encourages reaching out if 
needed. 

• The BOT met earlier this week. It was a productive meeting with student athletes/leaders 
and events attended. Senator Kyle gave a wonderful presentation and the budget was 
discussed. A $1500 raise will be given to everyone on campus on January 1. He is 
committed to getting salaries up to parity. There will be a salary increase in July.  

• Assessment of UNC leaders does not follow best practices. The BOT is creating a three-
year cycle 360 evaluation of the President, which will highlight constructive feedback. 
The hope is to develop a similar survey for deans, vice presidents, and Academic Affairs 
senior administrators. A task force will be commissioned for guidelines and assessment 
processes and procedures, which will include faculty, staff and students. 



• Commencement is on December 9 and 10. Please volunteer to be a Deputy Marshall.  
• 



 MOTION: APC – It is moved to approve the amended Grade Submission 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnorthcoloradohealthalliance.org%2Fco-slaw%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMary.schuttler%40unco.edu%7Cd3e7ff27cb1142d4e8c108dacc1a1598%7Cb4dce27cd088445499652b59a23ea171%7C0%7C0%7C638046709676627514%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=JAOqPx5RPXN%2BTMZWU4xOWxbagtlFUNqUvv6VZOcgQGs%3D&reserved=0

